
ESSEX ENCOUNTER
Over the weekend of Pentecost, The Rooftop ESSEX ENCOUNTER will be 

taking place in numerous cities, towns and village across the county.
Christians will be gathering together on high places, looking across their 

communities and seeking a fresh vision of God’s heart for the lost.

Saturday 30th May 2020

To find out more: 
email: essexencounter@therooftop.org  
or visit: therooftop.org/essexencounter
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